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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: John Davis <jdavis@malvernar.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 11:08 AM
To: Water-Enforcement-Report
Cc: David Coston; Carl Wheatley
Subject: FW: E. Coli Testing
Attachments: Ee. Coli Testing

On Monday (7/24) and Tuesday (7/25) we took samples at Sample Sites #1 and #2 to test for E. Coli. 
This was not due to an overflow but done to get two consecuƟve results per our SOP to conclude safe bacteriological 
standards were meet for the water. 
Results along with tesƟng dates, Ɵme and temps are included in the aƩachment to this email. 
 
At the Ɵme of this test our lab program had not been updated to include E Coli. We have corrected this problem for 
future test results. 
 
If there are any quesƟons please email or call (501-304-1249) me. 
 
John Davis 



 


